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NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
 
August 23, 2019 
 
 
When the Commission set July 18, 2019, as the date by which it expected to receive 
submissions, it had not anticipated, given the nature of this inquiry under subsection 
26(4) of the Judges Act, that there would be a further round of submissions in response 
to those received.  

 
In light of a letter dated August 15, 2019, from counsel for the Canadian Superior Court 
Judges Association in which he anticipates filing a response, a letter dated 
August 19, 2019, from counsel for the Government and the Mémoire additionnel de 
l’honorable Michel Girouard, which was accepted for filing by the Commission on 
August 8, 2019, the Commission will receive any further submissions by 6:00 p.m. on 
Friday, August 30, 2019. 
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